
Spirit Week 
Big Picture Students Show Their School Spirit 

Students in the Big Picture Program had the opportunity to show their school 
spirit by participating in a Spirit Week!  Each day this past week, students were 

able to dress in different ways as part of the Spirit Week.  Each day had a different 
theme including Crazy Socks Day, Superhero Day, Sportswear Day, Hat Day and 

Big Picture Day.  Students had fun throughout the week wearing fun and 
interesting clothes as part of the theme for the day. 

We ended the week with Big Picture Day with students and teachers dressed in 
their Big Picture attire or colors.  Pictured above from left to right is Michelle 

Phillips (organizer of the Spirit Week), Matt Chimera, Kevin Kruger, Lincoln Law, 
Chris Watson (kneeling), Drake Heckmann, Gabriella Cavalleri, and Alivia Stump. 

We had a fun week that allowed the students to come together in another way as 
part of our ongoing efforts to build relationships and community! 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401 Student Visit 
NCCC 
The 401 students took 
a trip to Niagara 
County Community 
College on Friday to 
learn more about what 
the college has to 
offer.  The visit 
included a tour of the 
campus, an 
informational talk 
about the school and 
lunch on campus. 

The 401 students were 
praised by the college 
tour guide as one of 
the best groups they 
have ever had visit the 
college.  One specific 
compliment was how 
attentive the Big 
Picture students were 
throughout the visit as 
none of the students 
were using their cell 
phones!  Great job, 
401s, for being 
respectful during your 
visit!
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Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.


